
WALKER ART CENTER 

1 Febr uary 1980 

Ms. Wendy Perron 
190 Sixth Avenue 
New York, New York 10013 

Dear Wendy Perron, 

Nigel Redden passed on to me your letter of 22 January along with 
the des cription of the Judson Photography Exhibition. 

I would appreciate having some additional information about the 
exhibit ion, including if possible: a small selection of slides or 
copy print s of some of the photographs and posters to be included 
in the exhibition; the :number of running feet you estimate to be 
necessary for installation ; the fee for the exhibition; an estimate 
of shipping charges ; and the dates when the exhibition would be 
availab le for showing at the Art Center . In addition, in your letter 
to Nig el, you mentioned that you are tapi _ng interviews with some of 
the Judson Dance Theatre participants. Will these be available for 
showing in conjunction with the exhibition? 

With thanks, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Curator 

CC: Nige l Redden 
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